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honored practice in medicine. Hydrotherapy is a vital part of many
complementary and alternative therapies, as well as a natural

component of the treatment of a variety of medical conditions. It
has been considered safe as long as proper protocols are followed.
Recent studies suggest that the effects of hydrotherapy may not be

as benign as originally thought. This review discusses the latest
findings on the safety of hydrotherapy.In the past decade, patients

with non-small cell lung cancer have been treated by a
combinational of chemotherapeutic agents, surgery, and
radiotherapy. The treatment strategies have shown to be

advantageous in a certain proportion of patients in prolonging life
and improving clinical outcomes, but no significant survival benefit
was shown as compared with the best supportive care. It is unclear
whether the survival benefit obtained by the treatment strategies in

these trials comes from the additional drugs or from the
intensification of therapy. However, the effect of the intensification

of therapy is still controversial. Some results suggest that the
intensification of therapy will only accelerate the advance of the

disease, whereas the data from most trials suggest the
intensification of therapy is also associated with higher toxicity and

increased mortality from complications. The objective of this
ongoing trial is to select the best combination of these three

treatments by comparing their benefits and risks with the currently
accepted standard of care, ie, the combination of the three
treatments, along with best supportive care. Patients will be

enrolled and followed up from one centre in China with funding from
the Chinese government to investigate the impact of this trial with

the existing treatment strategies in China. Inclusion criteria are
{#Sec1} ====================== *Diagnosed with non-
small cell lung cancer without distant metastases*Newly diagnosed
and untreated in clinic or chemoradiotherapy before, radiotherapy
can be performed*Performance status (PS) 0-2 in ECOG (Eastern
Cooperative Oncology Group) scale* Exclusion criteria {#Sec2}
================== *Asbestos exposure*Previous radi
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